
“The Oklahoma Football Coaches Association will be hosting OFBCA’s members at the 
OSSAA Football Championship Games at the University of Central Oklahoma’s 
Wantland Stadium on December 6, 7 and 14.  The UCO Athletic Administration has 
provided access to the 2nd floor indoor suite at Wantland Stadium for OFBCA’s 
membership to watch the state finals in each 11-man class.  OFBCA staff will be 
monitoring access to the indoor suite level during the contests.  There is a 200 person 
limit to the suite for each contest and coaches will be admitted on a first-come-first-
serve basis.  Entry to the suite level is through the press box elevator only and will be 
available when the gates are opened to the stadium for entry.  (Target time for the 
gates to open is 90 minutes prior to the game’s scheduled kick off….the suite will be 
cleared after each contest.)  A 2019-2020 OSSAA Playoff Pass (and photo ID) will be 
required for admission to the elevator and then to the 2nd floor suite. Each coach may 
bring one guest.  For more information; contact OFBCA Executive Director Justin Jones 
at 405-313-9011 (justinj@norman.k12.ok.us ) or OFBCA President Bret Jones at 918- 
978-4684 (bjones@bristow.k12.ok.us ). 


